ACS Congratualtes T&T on 59th Independence Anniversary

Independence Day

The Secretary General of the Association of Caribbean States wishes the people and the government
of The Republic of Trinidad and Tobago a happy celebration on the 59th anniversary of
independence.

Trinidad and Tobago, both originally settled by various indigenous nations, gained independence
from Britain on August 31, 1962. From 1498 to 1797 Trinidad was a colony of Spain. Tobago was
colonised by the Dutch, British, French and became united with Trinidad in 1889.

Trinidad and Tobago has always supported the efforts of the Association of Caribbean States. This is
evident in the fact that for the last 27 years, the ACS Secretariat has been hosted there. Trinidad
and Tobago hosted the Inaugural Heads of State and or Government Summit in 1995 and has been
the host of several meetings of the Ministerial Council.

We look forward to the continued development of an already-productive relationship with Minister of
Caricom and Foreign Affairs Dr. Amery Browne.



